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This project was ill-conceived from the very beginning and destined to be a disaster.  
 

You only have to look at the horizon in Sydney on any morning to realise that more roads is a 
worsening problem, not an easy solution. Mistakes have been made; be honest and admit this and 

then take immediate action to minimise the damage to our city, our health and our lifestyle before 
it is too late.  

 
A world-class public transport system is the answer; we deserve this and we owe this to future 

generations of Sydney-siders. We must not let politicians repeat the past fiascos of an aborted 
northern beaches railway line and the destruction of the tram network.  

 
For once, listen to the voice of the people and heed what they say. Otherwise start looking for a 

new job 

 


